

Making a difference Gwahaniaeth er gwell

1st April 2016 01639 763118 c.gadd@npt.gov.uk

Date **Dyddiad**Direct Line **Rhif Ffôn**email **ebost**

Catherine Gadd

Contact Cyswlit
Your Ref Eich Cyf
Our Ref Ein Cyf

Ms Sue Moffatt
Commercial Director Welsh Government &
Director National Procurement Service

Dear Sue,

Thank you for your response to the invitation from Neath Port Talbot Policy and Resources Scrutiny Committee to attend the meeting on 31st March 2016. Elected Members wished to have a breakdown and explanation of the savings that Neath Port Talbot have achieved to date, what we can expect to save in the future and how that will be reported back to the Council. As you were unable to accept the invitation to attend the meeting that day, Members would like to accept your offer to submit written questions. Please find attached the questions that have been put forward by the Committee. Please could you provide a response to the questions by Friday 22nd April 2016.

Yours sincerely,

Cllr Des Davies

Chairperson

Policy and Resources Scrutiny Committee Neath Port Talbot County Borough Council